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We’re elated to share that we’ve just joined Murraysmith, a Portland-based company that represents 
CONSOR Engineers’ Western presence. This partnership means more resources at our disposal 
(and yours!) as we continue to thoughtfully tackle the same great work we’ve been doing on behalf 
of California communities for the past 28 years. Our team at CPM is excited to contribute our 
program and construction management capabilities to Murraysmith’s service line while leveraging 
the firm’s expertise in transportation design and planning, structural assessment, and 
water/wastewater engineering. Stay tuned for more updates as we embark on this new chapter!. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/cpm-associates-inc_culture-murraysmith-activity-
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